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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Paul McCarter [pmccarter@TAIT.COM]
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 7:38 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA; Schliewen, Katrin
Subject: Groundwater Monitoring at Mission Valley Rock, 7999 Athenour Way, Sunol

Mr. Wickham, 
 
In accordance with the ACEH letter of July 23, 2009, semi-annual groundwater monitoring will be completed at the 
Mission Valley Rock facility in Sunol during the first and third quarters of the year.  Semi-annual monitoring at the facility 
will be performed on September 21, 22, and 23, 2009. 
 
Regards, 
 

Paul N. McCarter, PG 
Senior Geologist 
Tait Environmental Services, Inc. 
701 N. Parkcenter Drive 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
dir:  714-560-8612 
cell:  714-719-6869 
fax:  714-560-8235 
pmccarter@tait.com 
  

 
  

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential as between the sending party, the sending entity and the intended 
recipient, and intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not an intended recipient or if you have 
received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by return e-mail or telephone, if the sender's phone number is 
listed above, then promptly and permanently delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. 

 
 


